
Notice 

Surrey County Council 

Proposed Puffin Crossing  

on Westerham Road (A25) Limpsfield 

Notice is hereby given that Surrey County Council, in exercise of their powers under 

Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and after consultation with the 

Chief Officer of Police in accordance with Section 23(2)(A) of the said Act of 1984, 

propose to upgrade the existing uncontrolled pedestrian crossing to a staggered 

Puffin crossing along the following lengths of Westerham Road (A25) Limpsfield –  

(a) Westerham Road (A25) Limpsfield, westbound carriageway; the centre line of 

the crossing will be a point 107m east of the junction with B269 Kent Hatch 

Road. The crossing will be 3m in length and 4.5m wide, between the studs;  

(b) Westerham Road (A25) Limpsfield, eastbound carriageway; the centre line of 

the crossing will be a point 88m east of the junction with B269 Kent Hatch 

Road. The crossing will be 3m in length and 4.7m wide, between the studs.  

A copy of the Public Notice and plan may be viewed on-line at 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/policies-plans-consultations/roads-

and-transport-consultations (follow the link to Westerham Road, Limpsfield puffin 

crossing proposal). If you are unable to access the webpage, copies can be 

obtained by contacting the Traffic Regulation Orders Team at the address below.  

Copies may also be viewed at, during normal opening/office hours or by 

appointment, at  –  

(i) Tandridge District Council, 8 Station Road East, Oxted, RH8 0BT;  

(ii) Oxted Library, 12 Gresham Road, Oxted, Surrey, RH8 0BQ.  

If you wish to make representations about the proposal you must send them in 

writing, stating the grounds on which they are made, either –  

(a) in writing to South East Area Highways Team, Surrey County Council – 

Highways, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ; or  

(b) by using the online form via the website quoted above; or  

(c) by email at highways@surreycc.gov.uk.  

– by 3 February 2022.  

Dated 13 January 2022 

Lucy Monie  

Director – Infrastructure & Delivery  

Env, Transport & Infrastructure 

Enquiries to: 

Traffic Regulation Orders Team Surrey County Council – Highways, Hazel House, 

Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ | Telephone: 0300 200 1003  

Email: highways@surreycc.gov.uk  
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